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                     WAC NEWSLETTER – JULY 2019 

Academy and Satellite news: 
The new Walton AC Academy is now up and running and proving to be a big hit.  This is the new Primary School section of 
WAC for school years1-6 and runs on Mondays and Wednesdays from 4pm to 6pm. 
The WAC satellite group is also in full flow, running Mondays and 
Wednesdays from 6pm to 7pm. 
The Academy and Satellite sessions will end on Wednesday 17th July for this term but will start up again in September. 

To stop those cobwebs forming, WAC is running two weeks of Fun Athletics Summer Camps from: 
29th July to 31st July and from 5th August to 7th August 
Three days of FUN athletics learning to run, jump & throw with experienced WAC Coaches. 

Please contact Chris Ness for more information, email: treasurer@waltonac.co.uk 

Coaching Update: 
If any young athletes are looking to progress into becoming Assistant Coaches, Athletics Leaders or want to learn more about 
the Youth Scheme Grants, then please contact the Coaches Representative Jamie McLoughlin Email:  
jfmcloughlin@yahoo.co.uk 

Team Managers Info: 
Check out the latest news on the Walton AC website and our Facebook page. 
Several reports have already gone on with some amazing performances. 
Well done to all our competing athletes and our Team Managers for the wonderful job they are doing so far. 
Calling ALL athletes please do your very best to compete in our various leagues and matches as you are ALWAYS needed 
and your competing does make that difference to the Team. 
Our next Rosenheim match on Wednesday 17th July is a home match with Electronic timing and EDM for the long throws. 
Team Managers contacts: 
YDL U13/15 - Emma Emment email: emmaemment@icloud.com next match 20th July at Thames Valley - Eton 
YDL U17/20 - Sally Stock email: ydluagwaltonathleticclub@gmail.com next match 28th July at Southampton 

News from the HUB: 
The TRACK WILL BE CLOSED for training until 1pm on Sunday 21st July for the Elmbridge 10k. 
The TRACK WILL OPEN AT 2PM ON 4th AUGUST DUE TO THE CYCLE RACE ROAD CLOSURES. 
Places for People and Elmbridge are looking for Stadium Stewards to assist 
on match days, if interested please contact Christian. 
Email; burgarc20@gmail.com 
Important to note: Training entry is through the HUB building and new Exit 
Only gates have been installed on the Athletics side. 

Welfare 
WAC is looking to recruit a female Club Welfare Officer to work with our current team. 
Please contact Stuart Mace for more information 
Email:  stuartmace67@btinternet.com 

Other News: 
We would like to thank Tracy West for all her help with the clothing and we are now looking for a volunteer please to take 
over the vest orders. 
CONGRATULATIONS to the following athletes for selection to the prestigious English Schools this weekend; 
Amy Lee van der Westhuizen, Georgia Russell, Cedelle Agyei-Kyem, Jeslyn Agyei-Kyem, Nicola Bell, Philip Kastner and 
Sam Mace. 
Also congratulations to George Sudderick for selection in Great  Britain Catholic Schools at the 2019 FICEP-FISEC Games.  
 
There was an incredible turn out to say goodbye to Jack Rutherford, just a small mark to 
show how very much Jack was respected and will be greatly missed by all but never 
forgotten. 
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